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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 would like to invite parents, carers, families and friends to the Norwood School Summer Fete on 

Wednesday 28th June 2023. This fantastic fete has been organised, promoted and will be run, by the 

current Year 6 children and will take place from 3.15pm until 4.30pm on the school playground.  

We will be having a non-school uniform day on Monday 19th June 2023 and would like to ask for your 

help with donations of sweets (Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 pupils) and bottles (Years 3-6 pupils) for the 

tombola in order to take part in this event. We will happily accept a range of sweets/bottled drinks, please 

make sure these are sealed and in date for us to be able to use them. 

There will be all the usual fun of the fair including a huge variety of stalls, competitions and games. 

Whatever you are into and no matter your age, there will definitely be something exciting for all. Don’t miss 

this great opportunity to support your school and have a brilliant time in the process.  

See you there! 

Kind regards, 

 

Year 6 children and the Year 6 Team 
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